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6. I cannot comment on your pond design at this time because I cannot
separate out the phasing. I will comment on the pond design when
phasing plans are received.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 768-2650.

Civil Engineer/Hydrol

xc: Dan Hogan, Hydrology Division Manager
Fred Aguirre, City Hydrologist
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